
From:   John Winch   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 02, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1370-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good afternoon Mr. Young..

My apologies for not attaching the AFTRCC doc as I had it when I completed the application for SNC.  It
is now attached to the application.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience with any
addition needs.

V/R

John Winch
626 676 1470
winchworks@me.com


